
Product Discontinuation Notice

In order to ensure our products continue to evolve as the technological market changes, 
ASA Electronics is updating our audio accessories as follows:

The Marine Audio® MA500 Stereo has been discontinued.  Please contact your individual 
sales representative for a possible replacement suggestion. This change will take effect 
when current supply is exhausted. 

If you have any questions regarding this product change or want information on specific pricing, please 
contact your ASA sales representative or ASA Customer Service at 574-264-3135 or 800-688-3135.
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